
After several months of hard work and dedication, we are thrilled to officially 

announce that our new website is now Live! We invite you to visit us 

at www.nelsonmandelamuseum.org.za

We have built our new website with you in mind. The streamlined user interface 

provides a more interactive experience, allowing our clients and prospects to easily 

find the information they are looking for. Visitors can browse the website based on 

their own interests to meet our team and learn more about our services, explore 

our project portfolio and read on our blog.

We invite you to connect with us on LinkedIn, Twitter, Facebook and Google+ to stay

engaged in our continued growth and collaboration. Additionally, be sure to check 

our Insights section of our website for updates, blog posts, company announcements

and featuring stories of client successes.

We hope that you enjoy the fresh look and feel of our updated website. Thanks to 

the entire The Smiling Hippo’s team, their hard work and dedication, they made our 

new website a reality.

For any questions, suggestions, or comments, please contact us 

at info@thesmilinghippo.com

We look forward to seeing you at www.thesmilinghippo.com
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